	PHARMACY PREMISES COMMITTEE OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY

	PS7 Mandatory References – Pharmacy Businesses & Pharmacy Departments



	GENERAL INFORMATION
This policy is intended to provide guidance to pharmacists on current references, which must be available in all Northern Territory pharmacy businesses or pharmacy departments.  The materials must be immediately available to the pharmacist during the clinical assessment, reviewing, dispensing and counselling processes in either hard copy or electronic form. 
Substitution of the references listed below with references not endorsed by the Pharmacy Premises Committee or the Pharmacy Board of Australia is not acceptable.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Note: In addition to the references listed pharmacists should refer to additional references relevant to their area of practice.



	MANDATORY REFERENCE LIST
The Pharmacy Premises Committee endorses the Pharmacy Board of Australia’s list of reference texts for pharmacists.  The following list must be available as the current edition. This list can be found on the following link:
http://www.pharmacyboard.gov.au/documents/default.aspx?record=WD15%2f17703&dbid=AP&chksum=wn4rtbgCVdW6Y0d8eo3syA%3d%3d



	DISCLAIMER	
In case of any conflict or discrepancy between this document and legislation, the legislation prevails.
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